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Mission Month 

October is Mission Month, a time to 

remember and focus on our 

commitment to love God and to love 

our neighbour as we work to establish 

communities of missionary disciples 

who share their faith by proclaiming 

the Word and serving people in need.  

Today, Makayla McKinnon, Savanna Assaf, Ella 

Fernandez, Tara King and 

Hannah OôMalley, five 

students from our Social 

Justice Team, attended the 

Diocesan Mission Mass at 

Saint Patricks Cathedral in 

Parramatta. The students 

had the opportunity to 

meet students from other 

schools, attend the 

Mission Expo and witness 

the launching of the 

óCatholic Mission 2017ô. 

Matthew 25:34-40 
34óCome, you that are blessed by my Father, inherit 

the kingdom prepared for you from the foundation of 

the world; 35for I was hungry and you gave me food, 

I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink, I 

was a stranger and you welcomed me, 36I was naked 

and you gave me clothing, I was sick and you took 

care of me, I was in prison and you visited 

me.ô 37Then the righteous will answer him, óLord, 

when was it that we saw you hungry and gave you 

food, or thirsty and gave you something to 

drink? 38And when was it that we saw you a stranger 

and welcomed you, or naked and gave you 

clothing? 39And when was it that we saw you sick or 

in prison and visited you?ô 40And the king will 

answer them, óTruly I tell you, just as 

you did it to one of the least of these 

who are members of my family, you did 

it to me.ô  

 

Year 1 Family/Parish Mass  
Our next Family/Parish Mass will be celebrated on 

Sunday, 22nd October, at 9.30am. All families, 

especially Year 1, are welcome. Mass will be 

followed by morning tea in the Parish House.  

 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to all our students, staff and families. 

We hope you had a relaxing break. We look forward 

to a busy and exciting Term 4 . 

 

Naplan 

In May, Year 3 and Year 5 students took part in 

NAPLAN - National Assessment Program - Literacy 

and Numeracy, a national testing program to assess 

the literacy and numeracy learning of students in all 

Australian Schools. We are proud of our studentsô 

wonderful results and congratulate them on their 

efforts and hard work. 

 

Year 3         % in top 3 bands 

 

Year 5         % in top 3 bands 

Shade Structure 

The repairs to our shade structure were scheduled for 

the school holidays.  Unfortunately, there has been a 

delay with the repairs but we are expecting this work 

to be completed in the next few weeks. 

 

School Fees 

Please finalise your 2017 school fees promptly.  

Overdue school fees will be transferred to the 

Catholic Education Office. Your attention to this 

matter would be greatly appreciated. 

 

OLOL  

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 State School 

Reading 73.7% 92.6% 

Writing 76.3% 94.5% 

Spelling 73.8% 96.3% 

Grammar and Punctuation 76.4% 92.7% 

Numeracy 70.6% 90.8% 

 State School 

Reading 65.8% 83.7% 

Writing 48.1% 78.2% 

Spelling 67.7% 80.0% 

Grammar and Punctuation 61.9% 85.4% 

Numeracy 61.8% 78.2% 



Congratulations 

Joshua Blench recently competed at the 

National Clubs Gymnastics 

Championships in Bendigo, Victoria.  

His results were: 

Level 5 Menôs Tumbling ï 1st Place 

Level 4 Menôs Double Mini 

Trampoline ï 1st Place 

Level 4 Menôs Trampoline ï 3rd Place 

Overall Athlete for the Championships 

ï 2nd place (this was out of approx. 250 

athletes).  Well done Joshua. 

 

 

Families Leaving OLOL after 2017 

In order to plan for next year, would you please 

notify the school and complete a leaving form 

(available in the office) if your child does not require 

a place for 2018.  New families coming into the area 

are currently seeking to enrol in 2018. 

 

New School Phone Number 

Our Lady of Lourdes new main phone number is 

now 8841 3700. This replaces 9639 4172, however, 

this number will continue to work for the next few 

months.  We encourage parents to begin to use the 

new number. 

 

Library Helpers 

Desperate librarian needs parents 

who are be able to help with book 

covering.  

 

Uniform Shop is now on the QKR App 

We are now using the QKR app for all online 

uniform orders. 

Please follow all instructions on the flyer attached to 

download the app and set up your account. 

Delivery is every Tuesday and Friday during the 

school term and orders must be placed by  4pm 

Monday and Thursday for delivery the next day. 
 

Try on samples are at the school for your 

convenience. Please try on the sizes before ordering 

to avoid disappointment. 

Please choose carefully as we do not refund if you 

simply change your mind or make a wrong selection. 

However, we gladly exchange. Returned 

merchandise MUST be in its original condition and 

accompanied by proof of purchase otherwise the 

exchange will not be honoured. 

If you have any enquires please email 

Elle elle@ozfashions.com.au 

(please see attachment for instructions to download 

app). 

 

School Student Transport 2018 

Applications for 2018 School Student Transport 

Scheme (SSTS) and Term Bus Pass (TBP) travel 

entitlements are now open. 

  

In coming days students who hold an SSTS 

entitlement and are changing grade bands i.e. going 

from year 2 to 3 or year 6 to 7 and changing 

schools, and students whose entitlement was 

approved under a medical condition, will receive 

notification by email or post informing them of the 

pending expiry of their entitlement. TBP holders will 

also receive notification. 

  

Students enquiring about pending cancellation 

should be advised to go online to https://

apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails to 

update details/make application for next yearôs 

entitlement. 

  

Application needs to be made before 31 December 

2017 to ensure their entitlement is updated and their 

current card is not cancelled. If application is made 

after the expiry of their entitlement (31 December) 

the system will automatically cancel their card and a 

new one will need to be issued. 

  

Please note: Students who are changing grade band 

and are remaining at the same school will not receive 

notification and do not need to reapply (the system 

now automatically validates a studentôs on-going 

eligibility if at the same school and going from 

infants to primary or primary to secondary). Where a 

student meets the new eligibility the system will 

automatically update their entitlement and card. 

  

Students in the Opal area applying for a SSTS or 

TBP entitlement for the first time will receive their 

card (posted to the nominated address) a week or 

two before the commencement of 2018 classes. 

Please be aware that new cards for 2018 are not 

posted in 2017 or during the Christmas / New Year 

period. 

Money for the School Office 

Please ensure any money sent with your child in an 

envelope is clearly marked with the following 

details: 

§ Name of the student 

§ Class 

§ Name of activity or event 

§ Amount in the envelope.   

We have been receiving envelopes with no details 

and this presents problems with receipting. 

Also, please note that ALL MONIES must go 

through the class teacher and not handed in at the 

office. 

mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails


SCHOOL EVENTS 

October 

Mon 16th 

 

7.30pm First Eucharist Meeting 

Wed 18th Year 6 Spelling Bee 

3PH Reconciliation 

Thurs 19th Priestôs Class Visit Kinder 

Sat 21st First Eucharist Enrolment Mass 

Sun 22nd Parish/Family Mass Year 1 

First Eucharist Enrolment Mass 

Tues 24th 6.30pm Years 5 and 6 Personal 

Development Parent Information 

Evening 

Wed 25th 3S Reconciliation 

Thurs 26th 9.30am Mass Kinder and Year 1 

Fri 27th Yr 2 Tramway Museum Excursion 

Tues 31st 2.20pm K-6 Assembly Year 2 

November 

Wed 1st 

All Saints Day 

9.30am Mass K-6 


